12 October 1951

MEMORARDUM FOR GENERAL CANINE
SUBJECT: Evaluation of Portuguese Communication Security

1. Brigadier Tiltman called me this morning and informed me that
he had received word from London that every effort was being mads to

axpedite action ocn the paper covering the subject item which had been
submitted to the British for comment. A British paper commenting om
the U.S. paper has been submitted to British authorities concerned.
Tiltman said that his information indicated, however, that there is
little likelihood of any action on the paper prior to the next meeting
of LSIB which is scheduled for the first week in November.

2, In this comnectiomn, a memorandum of conversstion dated 14

September 1951, which I have just received ecovering a conversation be-
tween the
| sncindes the P

POBAYKS:

njones bwought up the PORTUGUESE question and sald that
we must bring the matter home to them, |
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